
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian:  
 
 
A student in your child’s classroom has been identified with a case of 
head lice. It is school policy to inform parents or guardians 
immediately when an infestation is found. Please rest assured knowing 
that the school maintains a ‘No Nit’ policy, and that we are doing 
everything that we can to prevent further infestations.  
 
We would like to take this opportunity to remind you to check your 
child’s head once a week to help prevent outbreaks. Please report any 
head lice cases so we can evaluate whether the infestation is 
spreading. For treatment questions and assistance you may wish to 
consult a family physician, the school nurse, or Nit Nabbers, a 
professional head lice removal service.  
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Provided by: Nit Nabbers - Head Lice Removal Service 

“Got Lice? No Problem!” 
Nit Nabbers offers In-Home Head Lice Removal Services 

and Pesticide Free Treatment Products 
Call today! (980) 475-0931 

www.NitNabbers.com 



 
 
 




